
 

 

MILLER EVANGELICAL CHRISTIAN UNION CHURCH 

Summer Program Information Sheet 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Miller Evangelical Christian Union Church, located at 1110 President Street, Brooklyn, NY 

11225, is actively accepting registration for their Summer Program. 

DATE OF PROGRAM:      Monday, July 5, 2022 to Friday, August 12, 2022 

HOURS:                            7:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. 

AGES:                                Kindergarten to 5th Grade 

COSTS:                              $175/per week with a registration fee of $35 (non-refundable). 

PLANNED ACTIVITIES:   Bible teaching, Tutoring, field trips, arts/craft/games, trips to 

places of interest (Museums, Parks, Aquarium, Zoo, etc) 

Please note: the costs for the trips are not included in the weekly fee.  We will make every 

effort to schedule trips that are free or at minimal costs.  You will be notified whenever a 

trip is planned sufficient notice, so that we can obtain the necessary permission form for 

your child/children to participate.  

Our goal is to provide a program, fully supervised in a safe, spiritual and enjoyable 

environment. 

REGISTRATION: All registration should be completed by Friday, June 10, 2022.  This 

includes submission of application, consent form and a copy of your child's most recent 

medical information, the non-refundable registration fee of $35.00 and the first week's 

fee of $175.00. 

PAYMENT:  Once you have enrolled your child in the program, you are required to make 

weekly payments in advance.  In other words, you will always be paying for the upcoming 

week.  If payment is not received your child will not be able to attend and you run the risk 

of losing your slot.   

There will be NO REFUNDS.  The payment rate is: $175/week for 6 weeks 



 

 

MEALS:  A light breakfast will be provided in the mornings.  We are planning to get lunch 

through the Lunch Program administered by the Board of Education.  We ask that you 

provide a light snack for the afternoon.  Please put snack in a container with the child's 

name. 

BEHAVIOR:  There will be no unnecessary running around, disrespect to staff or other 

camp members (including talking about their family), no unnecessary noise, no cursing, 

no radios.  Children are expected to follow the rules of the camp, listen to their teachers 

and do what they are instructed to do.  The staff is dedicated to treating your child with 

the utmost respect and care. If a child continually violates the rules, you will be notified 

and a conference, with the child’s parent(s) or guardian, will be set up to determine 

proper action.  If the behavior does not improve, the child will be dismissed from the 

program. 

TRIPS:  We will be planning trips that are enjoyable and educational and whenever 

possible at little or no cost.  As you know the cost of trips are not included in the weekly 

fee.  Some of the places we will visit include: 

 

                               American Museum of National History   Children Museum of Brooklyn 

                               Lowe I-Max Theatre        The Aquarium              Land of Make Believe 

                               Prospect Park                  Sesame Place             Hall of Science 

                               Botanical Garden            Intrepid Museum        Bronx Zoo 

                               Bear Mountain                 Victoria Gardens       

 

 

 


